
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Laurentiu - Gabriel Talaghir;
 
We  are  pleased  to  you  that  after  peer-  review  process  your  paper  entitled  "NEW
CHALLENGE IN ROMANIAN EDUCATION SYSTEM – THEORETICAL CLASSES
FOR PHYSICAL EDUCATION" has been accepted as a presantation at the  "II.International
Congress of Physical Education, Sport, Recreation and Dance" in Alanya Alaaddin Keykubat,
Turkey to be held on  April 20th- 21th, 2018.
 

 

 

 

 


